
 

 

 

 

March 20, 2023 

 

To:  Members of the Budget and Finance Committee  202300889  

From:  Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

Subject: Neighborhood Catalytic Capital Improvement Program 

Presentation (NCCIP) Proposed Awards 

 

Attached is the presentation from DCED that details the proposed project awards. 


